1207 Cambridge Rd. * Coshocton OH 43812 PH: (740) 622-1901 * FX: (740) 623-5803 * <u>www.coshoctoncityschools.com</u> DAVID HIRE, Ed.D. Superintendent

September 16, 2021

Dear School Community,

Coshocton City Schools is committed to the safety and health of our students and staff. We want to inform you that we have recently received information about two confirmed cases of COVID-19 in students or staff persons at Coshocton Elementary School and two confirmed cases of COVID-19 in students or staff persons at Coshocton High School. Coshocton City Schools will remain open at this time.

We are working closely with the Coshocton City Health Department and anyone identified as a close contact will be notified by the health department as a part of the COVID-19 investigation. We will continue to follow cleaning protocols, highly recommend masking while in district facilities, follow hygiene protocols, and physical distancing.

This notification is an effort to keep the families of the district informed and our staff and students safe. Please remember to stay home if you are not feeling well. Anyone with a fever over 100.0° must remain home at least 72 hours without fever reducing medications.

If you have any questions, contact Coshocton City Schools at (740) 622-1901 or the Coshocton City Health Department at (740) 622-1736. Thank you for helping to keep people safe and to slow the spread of COVID-19 in our community and school.

Sincerely,

Dr. David L. Hire Superintendent

